
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

June 2023 

The Lord is good!  We finished off another semester of 
school, had a great graduation, ministered in two different 
churches, began preparing for the fall semester, as well as 
for summer events, and had a very tough end of the 
month.  
 End of semester:  Rebecca and I finished our 
semester teaching several 
different subjects at the 
Our Generation Training 
Center (OGTC).  We really 
enjoyed the time with our 
students we pray and trust 
that God will use them in 
the future to get the 
gospel to the world. 
Graduation: The 2023 graduation was a great success 
and it was wonderful having it on our new campus.  We 
rejoiced with the many graduates and faculty that made it 
possible.  
Missionary Jason 
Holt preached a 
great message 
challenging the 
young people and 
everyone rejoiced in 
several songs we 
sang in a packed 
auditorium.  We are 
grateful to have a small part in getting the gospel to the 
world by challenging more to go and training those that 
desire to go.    
Ministered in churches:  We had the opportunity to 

minister to two 
churches in South 
Carolina.  It is always a 
blessing to preach the 
word and encourage 
people around the 
country.  We enjoyed 
meeting new friends 
and visiting those we 
had not seen in a while.   

Preparation: This month and through August will be 
much preparation in sending missionaries to the field, 
gearing up for 
the fall 
semester, and 
for events to 
challenge young 
people to 
consider the 
Great 
Commission.  
We had a “launch” interview and sent off the Southards to 
South Africa.  Also, we had a teacher's workshop to wrap 
up Spring Semester and prepare for Fall Semester. Lastly, 
we are preparing for several Youth for the Gospels and 
World's Cheapest Missions Trip. 
Difficult times:  As I write this last bit of news, I am both 
sad and rejoicing.  At the end of the month, we made an 
emergency trip to Utah, as my sweet mother-in-law 
became very sick.  She had an inoperable brain tumor and 
went to be with Jesus on June 2nd.  It is very hard for us to 
be separated from her.  We will see her again!! We do 
rejoice for her, as she is better than she has ever been.  The 
gospel is true and it matters, we must do all we can to get it 
to the lost world. 
 
Please note our new mailing address for all 
support/mail communications:  

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 
Praises and Prayer Requests: 

• Praise God for all our supporters 
• Pray for new students for the fall semester at 

OGTC. 
• Pray for the next Youth for the Gospel: 

https://visionmissions.org/y4g/ and the World’s 
Cheapest Missions Trip 
https://visionmissions.org/wcmt/ 

• Pray for Rebecca with the passing of her mom. 
 
Thank you for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 


